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LOVE HOPE RESPECT

ans I have for you,
he LO RD plans to prosper you
, harm you, plans to give you
hope and a future.
Jeremiah 29:11

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER | BRONZE |
chzpﬂ,o,n, Charlotte H H.ollie Lowie
M| Autuwmn Law.rence Eva
Y2 Joseph B Alice Reign
Y3 Reggie Riley Freddie B
Y4 Tristan Chaurlie Eliza
Y5 Dylan Alicia Hanna
Y6 Elsie Ethan Charlic M

Qur Christian Value for this term is Lowve

Shine Awards - KS/ Hallie Year | has been .a pleasure to have
in SHINE this week
KS2 -Poppy has certainly demonstrated her best, .always,

everywhere

Headteacheris Aw.ards -

Timé .and Lily-Rose (FS), Helin (Y]) .and Qlivia F.and Fabian (¥5)




Year 1 has been investigating the properties of materials in Science this week

Year 2 has been sorting plants into categories during Science and completed a Good News, Bad News
walk in RE based on the story of the Nativity.
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Safeguarding
Just a reminder for Safeguarding the email to contact is
safeguarding@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk
If you suspect a child is at risk of harm, please call The Contact Centre on 01744 676767
Or find more information on the St Helens Safeguarding Children website
https://sthelenssafeguarding.org.uk/scp

Celebrating Achievements

Well-done to Alicia Y2 who has received a certificate for Gymnastics this week.

Every student. Every day.



mailto:safeguarding@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk
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A P,r,a,gzr wrote when lza/rmng ahout Remember.ance D,a,ié

Dear Lord,

Thank you for all the soldiers you gave us. Sorry for all the
soldiers that died in the war. Thank you for all the poppies that
grow on the gross. Sorry for the families who didn't go home to
their family. Thank you for howving nurses to look after people who
were still alive. Sorry for all the soldiers who had no food.

Thank you for the countries who supported us.

Amen

Hallie (Y3)

lan from Diamond Scaffolding wishes to apologise to all our

parents/carers regarding one of their vehicles that unfortunately broke
down close to Govett Road on Thursday of this week.




